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To: Glenn Parsons, Chair, IEEE 802.1  
From: CPRI Cooperation  
Date: February 2015  
 
Dear colleagues,  
We appreciate your invitation to the upcoming IEEE 802 Plenary Session March 8-14, 2015 
in Berlin, Germany. We will be more than happy to provide a CPRI Tutorial of approximately 
30 min and a Q&A session to follow. We propose such a Tutorial be presented to the 802.1 
TSN group. 
 
The CPRI group will be represented by Alcatel-Lucent 

 

We look forward to seeing you in Berlin. 


